
 

 

 

 

 

     Jessop Stockwell Federation 
Lead Headteacher: Ms A.Parker 

Friday 11th September 2020 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

Thank you all for your support during the first week of our return to school this year. 

On a daily basis, senior leaders are reviewing, evaluating and modifying our processes in response to 

what is happening. Your support and patience is greatly appreciated at this time, whilst we all adapt. 

Virtual School moving to Google Classroom 

All schools are required to have an online learning platform that can be easily accessed should a local 

lockdown be enforced, or a bubble is required to quarantine for 14 days. We are keen to ensure our 

children can continue to access a quality education, including targeted activities and quality feedback 

and marking. Therefore, in future, our children will access their learning using Google Classroom.      

As our readiness for this is essential, over the next few days you will receive your child’s login 

information from the school office. To access Virtual School, please visit classroom.google.com 

Whilst children are required to be in school, our Google Classroom will be not active. However, please    

ensure you login and familiarise yourself with the space. Once active, you will be able to see any         

messages from the teachers and view your child’s assignments (work).  You will be able to view work 

and submit tasks.  Please refer to the attached document for how to get around Google Classroom. 

Annual Executive and Governors Meeting 

On Wednesday, 30th September at 7pm we will be hosting our first annual ‘The Federation and the 

year ahead’ virtual presentation meeting with the Governing board. You will have an opportunity to 

forward any questions you may have, in line with the agenda, prior to the meeting. Further information on 

the aims of the presentation and how you can submit your questions, will be shared with you in due 

course. This meeting is for new parents and anyone who wishes to join us. 

Kind regards, 

 
Ms A. Parker 

Lead Headteacher 

 

http://classroom.google.com/

